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Dear parents/carers,  

 

We hope you all had a restful Easter break! 

During these challenging times we wanted to say a big thankyou for the amazing job you 

are doing supporting your child’s wellbeing and learning during this time.  

Please remember that you can continue to contact your child’s class teacher, using the 

following e-mail addresses: 

 

years5and6@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

year4@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

year3@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

year2@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

year1@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

eyfs@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

 

We know how much the teachers have all enjoyed seeing what your children have been 

doing whilst they have been learning from home. 

 

Whilst we miss the children, we must continue to follow the government’s guidance to 

keep everyone in our community safe. 

 

We have provided a variety of websites for children to access online learning including: 

Education City, Spelling Shed and My Maths online. Every child brought home the login 

details prior to school closing.  

Additionally two new learning platforms were launched on Monday 20th April. 

 

BBC Bitesize launched a new learning website, which will be offering daily lessons in all 

core subjects, tailored for every age group from Year 1 to Year 10. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 

 

The government have also launched an online classroom called The Oak National 

Academy 

https://www.thenational.academy/ 

 

We hope you will find these websites useful in supporting your child/ren in their home 

learning. And remember the home learning webs are also on the school website. Please 

feel free to contact us if you have any concerns or need any other support. 

 

Best Wishes,  

Mrs Mouchel, Mrs Faulkner, Mrs Curtis 
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